
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 2:44:31 PM

From: VINCENT KRANZ <delhawk@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 2:36 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate
Gov. Carney:
The ZEV regulation you are about to propose is bad for Delaware and its citizens,
especially senior citizens. I have no desire to buy an electric vehicle to replace a
perfectly good gasoline powered car. Delaware does not need to follow in the
footsteps of California. People in Delaware didn't elect you to lead the state to a place
where the folks won't have a decision on the type of car they wish to buy. If you truly
want to outlaw internal combustion vehicles, I suggest you work through the
legislature and not by regulation. The citizens of Delaware deserve to have a say in
this issue that will significantly affect their wallet and lifestyle.
Vince Kranz

Newark DE
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